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Dear Business Owner: 

The North Texas Business & Professional Women’s League, Inc. (NTBPWL), a member of the National 

Association of Negro Business and Professional Women’s Club, Inc. is hosting its 4th Annual Black and 

White Youth Scholarship Luncheon! 

The event will be held on Saturday, January 20, 2024 at The White Room & Catering Company in 

Arlington, TX. 

North Texas Business & Professional Women’s League’s mission is to promote and protect the interests 

of women business owners and to support the development of our youth. Each year, we strive to provide 

college scholarships to deserving and promising youth.  Please lend a helping hand and help us achieve 

our goal of raising $13,000. 

Your contribution will help make a difference in the lives of our youth by helping to offset the rising costs 

of college. To date, we have been able to provide scholarships to (10) deserving students & hoping to help 

many more in years to come.  

You can help our fundraising efforts in two ways: (1) donate a silent auction gift and/or (2) select one of 

our sponsorship packages. Your donation will be tax deductible. 

A NTBPWL member will follow up with you to answer any questions you may have about donations. We 

are requesting sponsorships, journal ads, & silent auction donations be received by January 5, 2024. 

We would be most grateful if your organization would consider lending your support, so that we may 

continue our goal of: “Moving Forward with A Purpose” and impacting the lives of children and our 

communities. 

Sincerely, 

 

Quesha Horton, MBA 
Youth Scholarship Luncheon Chair 
North Texas B&P Women’s League   
(e) Qhorton5@gmail.com   


	The NORTH TEXAS BUSINESS & PROFESSIONAL WOMEN’S League, Inc.
	Dr. Jeanine Thomas, President

